
 
PURCHASING DIVISION 
ROOM 210 CITY HALL 

142 EAST MAIN STREET 
MERIDEN, CONNECTICUT 06450-8022 

   
   ADAM B TULIN, MPA                                                                                  PHONE 203-630-4115 
   PURCHASING OFFICER     
                                                                            NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
ADDENDUM #003 

 
 
TO THE BID FOR:   B020-36 Boiler Replacement at 61 Pratt Street 
   
FOR:  City of Meriden  
  
BID DUE DATE:   June 23, 2020 at 11:00 AM  
  
Please acknowledge receipt of all addenda on the Proposal Pages.  
 
1. The specifications state that we must provide a new CO detector, and connect to local fire alarm circuit. 
Please provide contact information for the fire alarm vendor. Current servicer of Fire Alarm System is Mule 
Security Systems (203)-238-7561. 
  
2. Mech. Demolition Note 7 states: Provide new emergency gas shutoff valve. There is no specification for this 
valve. This is a manual valve located by the meter, not a solenoid valve 
  
3. Please confirm natural gas supply pressure from new gas meter to new gas fired equipment for regulators. 
The information available to the City, indicates low pressure. The selected contractor will have to 
confirm with the gas company 
  
4. What is the purpose of ASCO contactor #91862031XC with 47L solid state control? What does this control? 
This contactor is used to shut-down multiple appliances in case of emergency 
  
5. What is the contract period for completion in calendar days? Assume that the boiler must be installed by 
the beginning of the heating season (end of September) while the domestic water heater has to be 
installed ASAP. 
 
Please check the City of Meriden and the State of Connecticut Department of Administrative Services Website 
often for any updates.  Due to the COVID19 virus, schedules may need to be changed because of the 
uncertainty of the current situation.            
   
 
Adam B Tulin, MPA  
Purchasing Officer  
Dated:  June 18, 2020 
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